MICROCHIP

Date: June 19, 2017

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Authorization Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD-21046

Subject: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: OA3RN1723

To Whom It May Concern

This letter grants authorization for RF Technologies Inc to apply to the FCC for a
change in identification as specified under 47CFR 2.933 of the FCC rules.

This authorization applied to Microchip, Model RN1723/ RN-1723, FCC ID:
OA3RN1723.

We are aware that RF Technologies Inc intends to market the above referenced
module under their own FCC ID: KXU-1000-9161

Microchip Technology Inc. will continue to sell their device under their existing
FCC ID.

Sincerely
Steve Caldwell
Vice President

Wireless Solutions Group
Microchip Technology Inc.
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